
Liz Butterworth 
Clerk to the Parish Council 
Alne View 
Pathlow 
CV37 OES 

Mrs Sybil and Mr Bryan Stacey 
Bridgewater 
Wharf Lane 
Wilmcote 
Stratford upon Avon 
CV37 9UR 

24 March 2016 
Dear Liz Butterworth 
Please pass the following to the Parish Council members and members of 
the Neighbourhood Planning Group. 
Unfortunately due to a lack of gigabytes in this area we are unable to access the 
Internet. We have continually complained to BT who claim they are addressing 
the problem and assure us the situation will be rectified as soon as possible. 
We have followed with interest the latest Neighbourhood Planning Group, which 
replaced an organisation, chaired by Alan Griffiths of Wharf Lane Wilmcote. 
We recently received Update No. 6 and quite frankly we consider it a waste of 
time and effort. 
The problem is the same as it has been for some considerable time. Namely 
parking on Station Road by people using the railway station and dog walkers 
taking their dogs for walks along the canal towpath. 
Some time ago I wrote to a neighbour in Station Road thanking them for parking 
their visitor cars off the road thus making it easier for us in Wharf Lane to 
negotiate right and left turns safe41y into Station Road. I copied my letter to the 
Neighbourhood Planning Group, but did not receive a reply or even an 
acknowledgement. 
What is urgently needed is car parking near to the station. Surely negotiations 
could begin with the Tuckers who live at Station House to sell a portion of their 
field alongside the station, which can be used as a parking area? 
I look forward to an early response to this suggestion and the reason why it has 
not been implemented already. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Sybil and Mr Bryan Stacey 


